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Thanks for your assistance
I Johnson Y Wed, Dec 31, 2008 at 1:49 PM

To: artistpianospaul@gmail.com

Ce: [l Pohisander [,
Paul, | just wanted to send you a note of thanks for your assistance with our recent purchase of a Yamaha
Clavinova GLP830. The delivery was right on time, and we were able to disguise and wrap it as if it were a
big box. When our daughter saw what it was, she shrieked. She absolutely loves it, and is very much
enjoying it. It has certainly increased her-amount-of practice, and the sound is excellent. Thanks again for
your help!

Happy New Year! ‘ .

-Johnson and .Pohisander




